ALL the latest information,
at your fingertips.

The easiest way to stay informed and up-to-date about avian influenza
on a national, regional and local level is to regularly check our website
www.ALLinALLgone.com. On the website you will find Al updates,
perspectives and reports from different parts of the country, an in-depth
educational video series, and a collection of all the e-mail messages

1 h’”‘ providing helpful information about safe practices to avoid Al contamination
r nll ﬁ u N E in your poultry houses.
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PROTECT YOUR FARM.
PROTECT YOUR LIVELIHOOD.

We're ALL IN this together to be part of the solution. Shared information

gives us the power and ability to protect our farms and our livelihoods.
Check back often at www.ALLinALLgone.com.

A message from the Tennessee Poultry Association



